
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

April 20, 2015 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VII.C.  
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Bid Results for Marching Band Musical Equipment –  
 2013 Bond  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of high school marching band equipment from Marshall Music of Lansing, 
Michigan, for a purchase price of $50,104.00. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The school district will purchase equipment in phases working with the Music Instrument 
Committee.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The source of funds for these purchases will be the 2013 Bond Fund. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
Steve Archibald, Director of Secondary Programs 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 
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